
 
                           

 

Friends of Nathaniel Newton Chocolate Bingo 
 

We are holding a chocolate bingo on Friday 15th March, starting at 6.30pm. Tickets 
cost £3 per person (under 4’s are free), and the price includes a slice of pizza and a 
book containing a ticket for each game (extra books will be available to purchase on 
the night). 
 
Refreshments will be available to purchase on the night, as well as raffle tickets. 
 
Tickets are now available to purchase on ParentPay ONLY. Adult and child tickets 
must be purchased separately to inform numbers of each attending. 
 
Ticket sales will close on Monday 11th March. No further tickets will be able to 
be purchased after this date. As we have a limited amount of tickets available due to 
space restrictions, sales may end early if all places are filled. 
 
Please note: As this is an after school hours family event, children are the responsibility 
of their parent/carer whilst attending. As the capacity of the school hall is limited, 
there will not be space available for children to run and play due to health and safety 
regulations. As children will be expected to remain at the table with their adults, 
colouring activities will be provided, but your child may wish to bring something from 
home to entertain them if they are likely to grow restless. 
 
We thank you for your support in making the event enjoyable for all. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
The Friends of Nathaniel Newton 

 
 

 
 


